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Historia, clima y paisaje Vicenç M. Rosselló i Verger 2004 Antonio López Gómez
(1923-2001), el dedicatario de este libro memorial, aparece en la imagen
adjunta delante de su más querida obra hidráulica, el pantano de Tibi, cuya
ejecutoria descubrió y propagó en su considereable producción geográfica. El
profesor demostró en su trayectoria académica (universidades de Oviedo, de
Valencia y Autónoma de Madrid) y en su quehacer investigador, centrado en el
Instituto J. S. Elcano (C.S.I.C), un afán integrador de la Geografía, heredado
de su maestro, Manuel de Terán. La extensa cultura humanística y la sólida
formación científica trascendieron en el magisterio y en la obra investigadora
y difusora de A.L.G. Cuando no existían "áreas de conocimiento" en nuestra
disciplina, todavía incardinada -en el mejor de los casos- en una licenciatura
de Historia, fue pionero en el campo de la climatología. Su contacto con la
materna serranía de Atienza y, sobre todo, con la entonces fulgurante realidad
de las huertas valencianas le subyugó y de ahí su interés por el mundo agrario.
Del estudio del poblamiento pasaría más tarde a la geografía histórica… Sin
fisuras, sin hiatos, sin contradicciones, que no se dan en un geógrafo total.
Discípulos directos o de segunda o tercera generación, compañeros, amigos y
coidealistas, convocados por los departamentos de la Universidad Autónoma de
Madrid, de la Universitat de València y de la Universitat d'Alacant, han
aportado enjundiosos trabajos centrados en tres de las líneas fundamentales por
las que se afanó el maestro: la geografía histórica, una modalidad cuyo auge
subraya la madurez de nuestra ciencia; los estudios del clima, que asumió
primero en solitario y luego en equipo; y los paisajes rurales, los cuales
marcan especialmente su etapa valenciana de investigación. El conjunto
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constituye un justo referente del estado actutal de la geografía española y
pretende rendir homenaje a Antonio López Gómez, profesor "discreto, sobrio,
reservado, honesto y generoso", que formó escuela, más caracterizada por un
estilo -de pensamiento, de conducta, de comunicación- que por una doctrina, la
cual su liberalismo nunca la permitió imponer.
Uma História da Cartilha do Araguaia:"...Estou Lendo!!!" (1978-1989) Alessandra
Pereira Carneiro Rodrigues 2020-04-06 A vida da gente tem sempre uma história
bonita. E este livro também. Ele nasceu num animado mutirão. Professores dos
patrimônios e sertão trabalharam com carinho e amor. Misturaram muitas idéias.
E assim brotou nosso "... Estou Lendo!!!" GATTI et al., 1984a, Apresentação A
história da alfabetização no Brasil e em Mato Grosso precisa ser revisitada,
nesse caso, a leitura de Uma História da Cartilha do Araguaia "...Estou
Lendo!!!" (1978-1989) possibilitará ao leitor vislumbrar um método ou uma
metodologia que teve um papel primordial de inserir o aluno/professor no
domínio da leitura e da escrita, de forma rápida e com mais autonomia, tendo
como referência um material de produção coletiva, que parte de uma proposta
formativa e reflexiva e constitui-se como uma ousada ferramenta didática, a
cartilha "...Estou Lendo!!!". Conhecer "...Estou Lendo!!!" é ter acesso a uma
obra que descortina a evolução dos métodos no campo da alfabetização, sem, no
entanto, questionar os já existentes. Nota-se, sobremaneira, a apresentação de
um método inovador para o tempo em questão, o qual como base pressupostos de
Paulo Freire. Presumo que esta obra levará o leitor a uma interessante viagem
no campo da alfabetização, por se constituir como um elemento pertencente à
cultura escolar que fez história, deixando muitas saudades. Sendo assim,
convido você, professor, a conhecer a história da cartilha "...Estou
Lendo!!!!", elaborada em meio a um movimento pensado por um grupo de educadores
na perspectiva de fazer educação correlacionada à vida e aos saberes dos
sujeitos envolvidos.
The Social Organization of Sports Medicine Dominic Malcolm 2012 This volume
charts changing perceptions of sport within medical discourse, attempts by
sports medicine providers to forge professional identities in response to these
processes, the day-to-day experiences of deliverers of sports medicine and the
reactions of recipients of that healthcare.
On the Border Andrew Grant Wood 2004-09-14 A stunningly beautiful backdrop
where cultures meet, meld, and thrive, the U.S.–Mexico borderlands is one of
the most dynamic regions in the Americas. On the Border explores little-known
corners of this fascinating area of the world in a rich collection of essays.
Beginning with an exploration of mining and the rise of Tijuana, the book
examines a number of aspects of the region's social and cultural history,
including urban growth and housing, the mysterious underworld of border-town
nightlife, a film noir treatment of the Peteet family suicides, borderlands
cuisine, the life of squatters, and popular religion. As stimulating as it is
lively, On the Border will spark a new appreciation for the range of social and
cultural experiences in the borderlands.
historia-no-696-du-01-12-2004-une-manipulation-de

2/11

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

History of Universities Mordechai Feingold 2005-10-20 Volume XX/2 of History of
Universities contains the customary mix of learned articles, book reviews,
conference reports, and bibliographical information, which makes this
publication such an indispensable tool for the historian of higher education.
Its contributions range widely geographically, chronologically, and in subjectmatter. The volume is, as always, a lively combination of original research and
invaluable reference material.
Textbook of Hepatology Juan Rodés 2008-04-15 THE encyclopedic guide to
hepatology – for consultation by clinicians and basic scientists Previously the
Oxford Textbook of Clinical Hepatology, this two-volume textbook is now with
Blackwell Publishing. It covers basic, clinical and translational science
(converting basic science discoveries into the practical applications to
benefit people). Edited by ten leading experts in the liver and biliary tract
and their diseases, along with outstanding contributions from over 200
international clinicians, this text has global references, evidence and
extensive subject matter – giving you the best science and clinical practice
discussed by the best authors. It includes unique sections on: Symptoms and
signs in liver disease Industrial diseases affecting the liver The effects of
diseases of other systems on the liver The effects of liver diseases on other
systems It's bigger and more extensive than other books and discusses new areas
in more depth such as stem cells, genetics, genomics, proteomics,
transplantation, mathematics and much more. Plus, it comes with a fully
searchable CD ROM of the entire content. Click here to view a sample chapter on
the liver and coagulation
Historia natural de Pablo Neruda Vinícius de Moraes 2004
Catalogue of Arabic Printed Books in the British Museum British Museum.
Department of Oriental Printed Books and Manuscripts 1926
The Reign of Constantius II Nicholas Baker-Brian 2022-07-15 Constantius II, son
of Constantine the Great, ruled the Roman Empire between 337 and 361 CE.
Constantius’ reign is characterised by a series of political and cultural
upheavals and is rightly viewed as a time of significant change in the history
of the fourth century. Constantius initially shared power with his brothers,
Constantine II and Constans, but this arrangement lasted a short period of time
before Constantine II was killed in a contest over authority by Constans.
Further threats to the stability of the empire arose with the usurpation of the
ambitious Roman general Magnentius between 350 and 353, and additional episodes
of imperial instability occurred as Constantius’ relations with his junior
Caesars, Gallus and Julian, deteriorated, the latter to the point where civil
war would have been on the cards once again if Constantius had not died on 3
November 361. This book examines the dynastic, political and cultural impact of
Constantius' reign as a member of the Constantinian family on the later empire,
first as a joint ruler with his brothers and then as sole Augustus. The
chapters investigate the involvement of Constantius in the imperial,
administrative, legal, religious and cultural life of the Roman Empire in the
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fourth century. Constantius’ handling of various threats to Roman hegemony such
as the ambitions of the neighbouring Sasanian Empire, and his relationships
with Gallus and with Julian are explored. The book’s analysis is guided by the
epigraphic, iconographic, literary and legal evidence of the Roman and
Byzantine periods but it is not a conventional imperial ‘biography’. Rather, it
examines the figure of Constantius in light of the numerous historiographical
issues surrounding his memorialisation in the historical and literary sources,
for instance as ‘Arian’ tyrant or as internecine murderer. The over-arching aim
is to investigate power in the post-Constantine period, and the way in which
imperial and episcopal networks related to one another with the ambition of
participating in the exercise of power. The Reign of Constantius II will appeal
to those interested in the Later Roman Empire, the Constantinian imperial
family, Roman-Sasanian relations, and the role of religion in shaping imperial
dynamics with Christianity.
Una historia de la Iglesia Episcopal The Rev. Dr. Robert W. Prichard 2022-11-22
" . . . a lively story of the Episcopal tradition."—E. Brooks Holifield A
carefully researched history that sets church events against the background of
social changes, now available in Spanish. The author has interwoven new content
recognizing the diversity of the church and the significance of events and
individuals previously less acknowledged. For church historians, seminarians,
and those who have interest in the past, present, and future developments
within the Episcopal and broader religious landscape.
A World of Giving Patricia L Rosenfield 2014-11-04 The age of international
philanthropy is upon us. Today, many of America's most prominent foundations
support institutions or programs abroad, but few have been active on the global
stage for as long as Carnegie Corporation of New York. A World of Giving
provides a thorough, objective examination of the international activities of
Carnegie Corporation, one of America's oldest and most respected philanthropic
institutions, which was created by steel baron Andrew Carnegie in 1911 to
support the “advancement and diffusion of knowledge and understanding.” The
book explains in detail the grantmaking process aimed at promoting
understanding across cultures and research in many nations across the world. A
World of Giving highlights the vital importance of Carnegie Corporation's
mission in guiding its work, and the role of foundation presidents as thought
and action leaders. The presidents, trustees, and later on, staff members, are
the human element that drives philanthropy and they are the lens through which
to view the inner workings of philanthropic institutions, with all of their
accompanying strengths and limitations, especially when embarking on
international activities. It also does not shy away from controversy, including
early missteps in Canada, race and poverty issues in the 1930s and 1980s
related to South Africa, promotion of area studies affected by the McCarthy
Era, the critique of technical assistance in developing countries, the centurylong failure to achieve international understanding on the part of Americans,
and recent critiques by Australian historians of the Corporation's nationtransforming work there. This is a comprehensive review of one foundation's
work on the international stage as well as a model for how philanthropy can be
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practiced in a deeply interconnected world where conflicts abound, but progress
can be spurred by thoughtful, forward-looking institutions following humanistic
principles.
Spain at War James Matthews 2019-04-18 Spain's principal and most devastating
war during the 20th century was, unusually for most of Europe, an internal
conflict. During the Spanish Civil War of 1936 to 1939 two competing armies –
the insurgent and counterrevolutionary Nationalist Army and the Republican
Popular Army – engaged in a conflict to impose their version of Spanish
identity and the right to shape the country's future. In its aftermath,
Francoist Spain remained on a war footing for the duration of the Second World
War. In spite of the unabated flood of books on the Spanish Civil War and its
consequences, historians of Spain in the 20th century have focused relatively
little on the interaction of society and culture, and their roles in wartime
mobilization. Spain at War addresses this omission through an examination of
individual experiences of conflict and the mobilization of society. This edited
volume acknowledges the agency of low-ranking individuals and the impact of
their choices upon the historical processes that shaped the conflict and its
aftermath. In doing so, this new military history provides a more complex and
nuanced understanding of Spain's most intense period of wartime cultural
mobilization between the years 1936 to 1944 and challenges traditional
political accounts of the period.
Integrating Social Responsibility and Sustainable Development Walter Leal Filho
2021-04-05 This book is a truly interdisciplinary publication, useful to
scholars, social movements, practitioners and members of governmental agencies
and private companies, undertaking research and/or executing projects focusing
on social responsibility and sustainability from across the world.Sustainable
development has become a matter of central concern to both public institutions
and enterprises. Indeed, for many companies, a due emphasis to environmental
issues is not only positive from the point of view of environmental gains, but
also to the image of the business. Often, but not always, this is reflected in
the preparation of formal strategies and programmes, which entail their
institutional strategies and visions. The wide area of social responsibility,
often known as Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR), entails elements of
social equality and environmental accountability, and eco-efficiency. Due to
their complexity, the interrelations between social responsibility and
sustainable development need to be better understood. There is also a real need
to showcase successful examples of how public institutions and companies are
handling their sustainability challenges. It is against this background that
this book has been produced.
Dictionary Catalog of the University Library, 1919-1962 University of
California, Los Angeles. Library 1963
The Politics of Drug Violence Angelica Duran-Martinez 2017-12-13 Over the last
few decades, drug trafficking organizations in Latin America became infamous
for their shocking public crimes, from narcoterrorist assaults on the Colombian
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political system in the 1980s to the more recent wave of beheadings in Mexico.
However, while these highly visible forms of public violence dominate
headlines, they are neither the most common form of drug violence nor simply
the result of brutality. Rather, they stem from structural conditions that vary
from country to country and from era to era. In The Politics of Drug Violence,
Angelica Durán-Martínez shows how variation in drug violence results from the
complex relationship between state power and criminal competition. Drawing on
remarkably extensive fieldwork, this book compares five cities that have been
home to major trafficking organizations for the past four decades: Cali and
Medellín in Colombia, and Ciudad Juárez, Culiacán, and Tijuana in Mexico. She
shows that violence escalates when trafficking organizations compete and the
state security apparatus is fragmented. However, when the criminal market is
monopolized and the state security apparatus cohesive, violence tends to be
more hidden and less frequent. The size of drug profits does not determine
violence levels, and neither does the degree of state weakness. Rather, the
forms and scale of violent crime derive primarily from the interplay between
marketplace competition and state cohesiveness. An unprecedentedly rich
empirical account of one of the worst problems of our era, the book will
reshape our understanding of the forces driving organized criminal violence in
Latin America and elsewhere.
Medieval Religion Constance Hoffman Berman 2004-08-02 Constance Hoffman Berman
presents an indispensable collection of the most influential and revisionist
work to be done on religion in the Middle Ages in the last two decades.
Bringing together an authoritative list of scholars from around the world, this
book is a comprehensive compilation of the most important work in this field.
Medieval Religion provides a valuable service for all those who study the
Middle Ages, church history or religion.
Religion Index One 2007
The Routledge Companion to Digital Media and Children Lelia Green 2020-10-27
This companion presents the newest research in this important area, showcasing
the huge diversity in children’s relationships with digital media around the
globe, and exploring the benefits, challenges, history, and emerging
developments in the field. Children are finding novel ways to express their
passions and priorities through innovative uses of digital communication tools.
This collection investigates and critiques the dynamism of children's lives
online with contributions fielding both global and hyper-local issues, and
bridging the wide spectrum of connected media created for and by children. From
education to children's rights to cyberbullying and youth in challenging
circumstances, the interdisciplinary approach ensures a careful, nuanced,
multi-dimensional exploration of children’s relationships with digital media.
Featuring a highly international range of case studies, perspectives, and
socio-cultural contexts, The Routledge Companion to Digital Media and Children
is the perfect reference tool for students and researchers of media and
communication, family and technology studies, psychology, education,
anthropology, and sociology, as well as interested teachers, policy makers, and
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parents.
General Catalogue of Printed Books British Museum. Dept. of Printed Books 1969
The Oxford Handbook of the History of Education John L. Rury 2019 This handbook
offers a global view of the historical development of educational institutions,
systems of schooling, ideas about education, and educational experiences. Its
36 chapters consider changing scholarship in the field, examine nationallyoriented works by comparing themes andapproaches, lend international
perspective on a range of issues in education, and provide suggestions for
further research and analysis.Like many other subfields of historical analysis,
the history of education has been deeply affected by global processes of social
and political change, especially since the 1960s. The handbook weighs the
influence of various interpretive perspectives, including revisionist
viewpoints, takingparticular note of changes in the past half century.
Contributors consider how schooling and other educational experiences have been
shaped by the larger social and political context, and how these influences
have affected the experiences of students, their families and the educators who
have workedwith them.The Handbook provides insight and perspective on a wide
range of topics, including pre-modern education, colonialism and anti-colonial
struggles, indigenous education, minority issues in education, comparative,
international, and transnational education, childhood education, non-formal and
informaleducation, and a range of other issues. Each contribution includes
endnotes and a bibliography for readers interested in further study.
CRC World Dictionary of Medicinal and Poisonous Plants Umberto Quattrocchi
2016-04-19 "Following on the successes of two previous dictionary projects, the
CRC World Dictionary of Plant Names and the CRC World Dictionary of the
Grasses, Umberto Quattrocchi has undertaken this dictionary of economically
important plants.... He has done for these plants what was so admirably done in
his other works—brought the vast and scattered literature on plant names, and
in this case, too, their uses, into coherent order so that the inquisitive
scholar can get a foothold." —From the Foreword, Donald H. Pfister, Harvard
University and Harvard University Herbaria, Cambridge, Massachusetts The CRC
World Dictionary of Medicinal and Poisonous Plants: Common Names, Scientific
Names, Eponyms, Synonyms, and Etymology provides the starting point for better
access to data on plants used around the world in medicine, food, and cultural
practices. The material found in the five volumes has been painstakingly
gathered from papers of general interest, reports and records, taxonomic
revisions, field studies, herbaria and herbarium collections, notes,
monographs, pamphlets, botanical literature, and literature tout court. It
includes sources available at various natural history libraries, floras and
standard flora works, local floras and local histories, nomenclatural
histories, and the International Code of Botanical Nomenclature. Much more than
a dictionary, the book provides the names of thousands of genera and species of
economically important plants, concise summaries of plant properties, and
appropriate observations about medicinal uses. Drawing from a tremendous range
of primary and secondary sources, it is an indispensable time-saving guide for
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all those involved with botany, herbal medicine, pharmacognosy, toxicology,
medicinal and natural product chemistry, and agriculture.
"Homens de Ferro, Mulheres de Pedra": O Itinerário de Resistências de Africanos
Escravizados entre a África Centro-Ocidental e América Espanhola; Fugas,
Formação de Quilombos e Conspirações Urbanas (1720-1809) Bruno Pinheiro
Rodrigues 2019-11-14 Homens de ferro, Mulheres de pedra é um livro sobre a luta
incessante por liberdade de africanos que foram tornados escravos ainda na
África e transportados para o Novo Mundo. Trata-se de um conjunto de histórias
sobre persistência, força, paixões e recomeços, que conferiram aos sujeitos
analisados a natureza de ferro ou pedra, permitindo, assim, suportar a longa
travessia do Atlântico até a fronteira oeste da América portuguesa e depois
seguir América espanhola adentro. Nesta obra, o leitor é convidado a conhecer a
complexidade do mundo escravista do Atlântico Sul, povoado por diferentes
personagens e espaços. Ganham presença nas suas páginas comerciantes
portugueses e brasileiros, pombeiros, sertanejos, chefes africanos, indígenas,
quilombolas, itinerários comerciais que ligavam o Rio de Janeiro ao Mato
Grosso, atravessando territórios de indígenas Paiaguás, além das rotas de fuga
para floresta densa ou território espanhol, especialmente Santa Cruz de la
Sierra. Sequestro de navio negreiro, confrontos, alianças entre chefes
africanos e portugueses ou negros escravizados e indígenas e insurreição urbana
são apenas alguns dos casos que aparecem ao longo das páginas que compõem o
livro. A importância desta publicação não se deve somente ao fato de fazer coro
com os esforços nacionais para divulgação da história e cultura afrobrasileira, mas, sobretudo, porque parte do pressuposto de que as desigualdades
raciais no Brasil só poderão ser superadas se inicialmente conhecermos a
própria história dos afro-brasileiros que aqui viveram como escravos e lutaram
pela liberdade. Ademais, trata-se de um livro endereçado tanto para
pesquisadores interessados em compreender o sistema escravista arquitetado
entre o continente africano e a América portuguesa, como também para todo e
qualquer brasileiro que tenha anseio em se familiarizar com as próprias raízes
históricas e culturais. Esperamos que nossos homens e mulheres de ferro e pedra
possam fazer o leitor olhar para história brasileira de outro ângulo, do ponto
de vista daqueles que se levantaram contra a escravidão e a ela resistiram.
Historia social de la música popular en Chile, 1950- 1970 Juan Pablo González
Rodríguez 2020-03-18 Este libro ofrece al lector una mirada de las décadas 1950
a 1970 en Chile, desde la perspectiva de la producción, consumo y circulación
de música popular. Retomando el enfoque del volumen anterior (1890-1950), en
este volumen se presentan las inquietudes y necesidades sociales del período a
través de las expresiones de una música moderna, masiva y mediatizada. El
protagonismo que adquieren los jóvenes y las mujeres, las transformaciones en
las costumbres y las prácticas sociales, los nuevos ritmos y lenguajes
musicales, y las formas innovadoras de baile, son algunas de las materias
tratadas en este estudio. Se consideran todos los géneros y corrientes
musicales en boga en Chile entre 1950 y 1970; los espacios y medios para su
desarrollo, sus protagonistas, y el flujo de intercambios e influencias
externas que adquieren importancia a raíz del progreso en las comunicaciones y
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la ampliación de la democratización social. El libro aborda la década de oro
del bolero y de las orquestas tropicales; el nacimiento del rock and roll y su
impacto en la música juvenil chilena; las distintas formas de incorporar el
folclore a la canción popular “todas vigentes en los años sesenta“; la música
en el cine y el teatro; y la presencia del cancionero latinoamericano, europeo
y estadounidense en el país. Este volumen incluye también un disco para
facilitar la experiencia de la memoria sonora de los lectores, buscando una
comprensión más cabal del fenómeno social de la música popular.
Análise Institucional, Genealogia, História Oral: Fabricando Intercessores em
Pesquisa e Intervenção Heliana de Barros Conde Rodrigues 2020-02-06 Os artigos
que compõem este livro, anteriormente dispersos por periódicos e coletâneas
voltados a problemáticas variadas, foram aqui reunidos no intuito de promover
intercessões — e não interseções, frise-se — entre a genealogia foucaultiana, a
Análise Institucional e a história oral.
Sector agroalimentario argentino. Informe de coyuntura. Julio/Septiembre 2004
Desert Christians William Harmless 2004-06-17 In the fourth century, the
deserts of Egypt became the nerve center of a radical new movement, what we now
call monasticism. Groups of Christians-from illiterate peasants to learned
intellectuals-moved out to the wastelands beyond the Nile Valley and, in the
famous words of Saint Athanasius, made the desert a city. In so doing, they
captured the imagination of the ancient world. They forged techniques of prayer
and asceticism, of discipleship and spiritual direction, that have remained
central to Christianity ever since. Seeking to map the soul's long journey to
God and plot out the subtle vagaries of the human heart, they created and
inspired texts that became classics of Western spirituality. These Desert
Christians were also brilliant storytellers, some of Christianity's finest.
This book introduces the literature of early monasticism. It examines all the
best-known works, including Athanasius' Life of Antony, the Lives of Pachomius,
and the so-called Sayings of the Desert Fathers. Later chapters focus on two
pioneers of monastic theology: Evagrius Ponticus, the first great theoretician
of Christian mysticism; and John Cassian, who brought Egyptian monasticism to
the Latin West. Along the way, readers are introduced to path-breaking
discoveries-to new texts and recent archeological finds-that have
revolutionized contemporary scholarship on monastic origins. Included are
fascinating snippets from papyri and from little-known Coptic, Syriac, and
Ethiopic texts. Interspersed in each chapter are illustrations, maps, and
diagrams that help readers sort through the key texts and the richly-textured
world of early monasticism. Geared to a wide audience and written in clear,
jargon-free prose, Desert Christians offers the most comprehensive and
accessible introduction to early monasticism.
Supplementary Catalogue of Arabic Printed Books British Museum. Department of
Oriental Printed Books and Manuscripts 1926
Catalog of Printed Books Bancroft Library 1964
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Bibliografía española 2006
History of Universities Oxford 2005-10-20 Volume XX/2 of History of
Universities contains the customary mix of learned articles, book reviews,
conference reports, and bibliographical information, which makes this
publication such an indispensable tool for the historian of higher education.
Its contributions range widely geographically, chronologically, and in subjectmatter. The volume is, as always, a lively combination of original research and
invaluable reference material.
Lost Prince David Baldwin 2011-11-30 The story of the Princes in the Tower is
one of history’s most enduring, poignant and romanticised tales. But were the
princes really murdered? David Baldwin presents a fresh new approach to the
mystery and reveals, for the first time, the true fate of the younger prince,
Richard, Duke of York.David Baldwin has searched contemporary documents to
unearth the clues that underpin his radical new theory and has visited all the
places associated with Richard Plantagenet. In doing so, he has opened up an
entirely new line of investigation and exonerated Richard III of the greatest
of the crimes imputed to him. Dead princes were a potential embarrassment, but
a living prince would have been a real danger and a closely guarded secret, not
only in Richard’s reign but in the reigns of Henry VII and Henry VIII.
Boletín de historia y antigüedades 2004
Images of Sex and Desire in Renaissance Art and Modern Historiography Angeliki
Pollali 2017-12-06 Studies on gender and sexuality have proliferated in the
last decades, covering a wide spectrum of disciplines. This collection of
essays offers a metanarrative of sexuality as it has been recently embedded in
the art historical discourse of the European Renaissance. It revisits
‘canonical’ forms of visual culture, such as painting, sculpture and a number
of emblematic manuscripts. The contributors focus on one image—either actual or
thematic—and examine it against its historiographic assumptions. Through the
use of interdisciplinary approaches, the essays propose to unmask the
ideology(ies) of representation of sexuality and suggest a richer image of the
ever-shifting identities of gender. The collection focuses on the Italian
Renaissance, but also includes case studies from Germany and France.
Afro-Latinos em Movimento: Protesto Negro e Ativismo Institucional no Brasil e
na Colômbia Cristiano Rodrigues 2020-04-08 Afro-latinos em Movimento: Protesto
Negro e Ativismo Institucional no Brasil e na Colômbia, de Cristiano Rodrigues,
é um livro inestimável para muitas agendas de pesquisa. Resulta de uma pesquisa
original, extensa e de qualidade, utilizando análise documental e entrevistas,
feita com rigor e qualidade exigida numa tese de doutorado, defendida em 2014,
no prestigiado Iesp-Uerj.
Current Catalog National Library of Medicine (U.S.) 1982 First multi-year
cumulation covers six years: 1965-70.
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Cinema de Duas Faces Fabiana Rodrigues 2020-05-04 Cinema de duas faces é um
convite à delicadeza das minúcias dramáticas que envolvem não somente a obra de
Ingmar Bergman como o percurso de uma vida delineada pela (in)constância de
crises arduamente existenciais. A escolha de cinco obras de Bergman – quatro
principais e uma periférica – dá-se, também, por todas elas pertencerem ao
chamado terceiro período, ou período de conteúdo simbólico, que começa em 1956
e vai até 1963, e porque sua "Trilogia do silêncio" aponta para um período no
qual Bergman apresenta a sua descrença em Deus ou em qualquer ser superior.
Mathematical Reviews 2005
Repère 2005
Historia de la probabilidad y de la estadística IX SANTOS DEL CERRO Jesús
2018-10-15 Este libro recoge las ponencias presentadas en el IX Congreso
Internacional de Historia de la Estadística y de la Probabilidad organizado por
la Asociación de Historia de la Estadística y de la Probabilidad de España
(AHEPE) y celebrado en el Colegio Universitario de Estudios Financieros
(CUNEF), en Madrid (julio, 2017). Reúne las aportaciones sobre la Historia de
la Probabilidad desde sus inicios: estudios sobre Cardano, Nicolás Bernoulli,
s’Gravesande, John Graunt, etc.; otros trabajos que dotan de cuerpo a la
Historia de la Estadística en España: Ramón de la Serna, la creación de la
Comisión de Estadística General del Reino en 1856, etc. Algunos capítulos de
este libro tratan de la génesis de la Estadística oficial, otros muestran la
importancia de la Estadística relacionada con la Economía, Medicina, Ciencia
actual, Biología, Econometría, etc. Se incluyen, además, estudios sobre tablas
de mortalidad, la relación entre fiscalidad y probabilidad, así como las
contribuciones de autores más recientes en el ámbito de la Estadística y la
Probabilidad, tales como R. A. Fisher, K. Pearson, Galton y Boscovich. También
se completa con interesantes análisis sobre las loterías, las rentas vitalicias
y los seguros de vida. Muchos de estos temas no solo ayudan a entender nuestra
compleja sociedad actual, sino que constituyen una fuente esencial de conceptos
fundamentales para los múltiples ámbitos profesionales donde se utilizan la
Probabilidad y la Estadística como herramientas básicas.
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